
The Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing regarding the following items during 

their meeting that will be held on March 26, 2024 at 5:00 PM in the County Commission Chambers on 

the first floor of the Weber Center, located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden UT 84401:  

ZMA 2023-02 – Craig Oberg Development Agreement: a request for approval of development 

agreement between Craig Oberg and Weber County, for property located at approximately 5931 North 

Fork Road, Liberty, UT, allowing for the creation of a conservation easement and the reconfiguration of 

existing lots. Link to project on county site:  

https://frontier.co.weber.ut.us/p/Project/Index/18364 

Meeting date and time is subject to change.  Please call to confirm the meeting time and schedule at 

801-399-8791. 

 

 

 

 


